
  
Sent: Monday, 16 March 2015 9:05 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: We support the Ashfield Council SRV 
 
16 March 2015 
 

 
 

 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
Ashfield Council has consulted residents and we support this Special Rate Variation. 
 
As long term residents and people who have worked within this community, we utilise the 
Ashfield pools and we would be disappointed if these closed.  Our three children all learnt to 
swim there and we all still partake of this as a leisure activity. 
 
Ashfield LGA is a small council area in land size and we celebrate that it is truly community 
oriented.  We acknowledge the need to upgrade and maintain our local infrastructure, parks , 
playgrounds, canteens, roads, footpaths, community facilities and shopping precincts.  Such 
things cost money and we want to support the council that supports us. 
 
Chris Zaczek and Hilary Coolican 
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